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Hello all Robinwood members, it’s 

now July, we are finally getting some 

nice hot days. The bugs have been 

noticeably bad this year, with deer fly 

season fully upon us. Oh well we will 

just have to endure. 

 

The annual Robinwood family picnic 

and auction is being planned for 

Saturday August 3
rd

. The picnic meal 

(steamed pig, hotdogs, hamburgers) 

will begin approx. at 2 pm and be 

followed by our auction. Please bring a 

side dish and or a dessert to pass and 

whatever you wish to drink. Also, 

please bring or leave ahead of time 

interesting, usable, and/or homemade 

items for the auction. The homemade 

pies/cookies sure have been a hit the 

past several auctions (Mmmm, thank 

you ladies). Check for any 

updates/changes in times and activities 

at the front gate sign-in box Aug. 

2
nd

/3
rd

. 

 

DUES/FEES: We currently have 102 

members that have paid some, most or 

all of their membership dues. This 

includes 5 new members. We seem to 

have lost about a dozen members at 

this time. As most/all of you know the 

2019/2020 dues year started May 1
st 

(ends April 30, 2020). Current dues are 

$800, missed work weekend if owed 

$50. For any member paying in 2 

payments, your 2
nd

 payment is due by 

Aug. 1
st
. CABIN taxes ($150) are due 

by Aug.15
th

. Anyone wanting a 

CAMPER/TENT site (exclusive), this 

fee is $100. Guest fees are $10 (for any 

part of the day) during this time of the 

year. PROPANE tanks remain at $100. 

ALL fees are due within 30 days from 

the date incurred. A 10% per month 

late fee is owed the club thereafter. IF 

you are unsure or question if you owe 

anything please contact me (Bob 

Brouillette 315-393-0537, or cell # 

315-528-5880) 

 

 

REMINDERS: Please NO parking on the 

State land by the lakes and no motors are 

permitted in/on your boat/canoe on Lows 

Lake (beyond old jeep trail culverts). All 

ATVs and boats need to be registered, 

helmets are required for all ATV riders, 

ATVs have to be licensed and insured, 

UTVs and motorbikes need to be 

insured. PFDs have to be in your 

boat(and on children). ALL 

members/guests, please always 

remember to sign in/out of the log book 

at front gate.  

 

We still have not met with our new 

Lyme Rep and the State for the camp 

assessment (out front), please be sure 

cabins sites are neat and tidy.  

 

There is currently one camp for sale on 

Irish Settlement road.  Please call Paul 

Duers for details 434-607-5395. 

 

Fall work weekend is scheduled for Sept. 

7/8. 

 

Oodles of nice bass are being caught 

along with some nice rainbows, thank 

you all for reporting your trout catch in 

the log at front gate. Please write on the 

back of the sheet if log becomes full.  

 

If anyone has some extra time it would 

certainly be appreciated if someone 

would mow/weed eat the picnic area 

around the dining lodge (or just what you 

have time for) as the picnic is coming 

quickly. 

 

And as always please keep recruiting 

new members. Ask them to picnic as this 

would be a good opportunity to show 

them the club. 
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